Abstract

Internet Resources for Documentation Purposes

Documentation authors describing the Internet and the configuration of equipment which facilitates the operation of the Internet always require to use address space and AS numbers in the worked examples. As there is no significant documentation space in IPv4 aside from 192.0.2.0/24, authors quite often use RFC1918 private address space and other means. No documentation block exists for IPv6 address space, nor does it exist for Autonomous System Numbers.

This proposal discusses the requirement to reserve Internet Resources for the sole purpose of assisting in the creation of Internet related documentation.
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